
 
 
November 3, 2008 
 
The National Organic Standards Board 
c/o Valerie Frances, Executive Director,  
NOSB 1400 Independence Avenue,  
SW Room 4008 – South Building, Ag Stop 0268  
Washington D.C. 20250-0200   
 
RE: Recommendation on Multi-site Certification 
 
Dear NOSB Certification and Accreditation Committee members: 
 
Oregon Tilth would like to reiterate our earlier comments on certifying multi-site operations.  We feel it is 
reasonable and within the scope of the current regulation that operations with multiple production sites, with a 
structured internal quality control system, can comply with the National Organic Program regulation.  We 
support the recommendation. 


